
Dear  PSC Chairman Baugh and PSC Commission Members 
 
I have reviewed the first six pages of the Eastmoreland Neighborhood Association 
Testimony (see attachment), and wish to go on record as personally supporting 
such testimony, especially the Summary policy Comments on page 6. The first 
comment is especially relevant to my experience: 
 
"The residential zoning designations need to relate to the context (one size does not 
fit all). Densities should reflect historic patterns, but also a pattern of increased 
density in the context of planned, complete neighborhoods that protect historic and 
cultural resource values."  
 
As Chair of the Irvington Land Use Committee for the last 6 years, I have 
experienced first-hand the problems noted in the attached testimony. I would 
expand on the quote by adding multifamily and commercial zoning designations-
these too must relate to and protect historic and cultural resources. More density 
can work if due consideration is given to the design, massing, scale, and 
compatibility with existing resources.  
 
The role of the neighborhood associations in the planning and zoning process must 
be maintained without any reduction in notice or other action to reduce such role.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. Again, I am not speaking for the Land Use 
Committee, but only for myself. 
 
By return email, please confirm timely receipt of my comp plan testimony. Thanks.  
 
Dean Gisvold 
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